
Names __________________________________________                   Period _______ 
 
____ Team ____      Station _______________     Rotation_______ 
     

 4 3 2 1 

Technical 
details 

The team clearly 
understood the topic 
in-depth and 
presented their 
information forcefully 
and convincingly.   
The technical 
information was 
described in great 
detail. 

The team clearly 
understood the topic 
in-depth and 
presented their 
information with 
ease.  The technical 
information was 
described in detail. 

The team seemed to 
understand the main 
points of the topic 
and presented those 
with ease.  The 
technical information 
was described with 
little detail. 

The team did not 
show an adequate 
understanding of the 
topic.  The technical 
information was not 
described in detail. 

Vocabulary 

Uses vocabulary 
appropriate for the 
audience. Extends 
audience vocabulary 
by defining words 
from the engagement 
that might be new to 
most of the audience. 

Uses vocabulary 
appropriate for the 
audience. Includes 1-
2 words from the 
engagement that 
might be new to most 
of the audience, but 
does not define them. 

Uses vocabulary 
appropriate for the 
audience. Does not 
include any 
vocabulary that might 
be new to the 
audience. 

 Does not include 
vocabulary from the 
engagement. 

Evidence 

There are many forms 
of evidence including 
photos, videos and/or 
screen shots.  
Evidence provides a 
great deal of 
information. 

There are many forms 
of evidence including 
photos, videos and/or 
screen shots.  
Evidence provides 
some information. 

There are some forms 
of evidence including 
photos, videos and/or 
screen shots.  
Evidence provides 
some information. 

There are few forms 
of evidence. Evidence 
does not provide 
information 

Voice 

Speaks clearly and 
volume is loud 
enough to be heard 
by all audience 
members throughout 
the presentation. 

Speaks clearly and 
volume is loud 
enough to be heard 
by all audience 
members at least 90% 
of the time. 

Speaks clearly and 
volume is loud 
enough to be heard 
by all audience 
members at least 80% 
of the time. 

Does not speak 
clearly and volume 
often too soft to be 
heard by all audience 
members. 

Grammar 
No misspellings or 
grammatical errors. 

Three or fewer 
misspellings and/or 
mechanical errors. 

Four misspellings 
and/or grammatical 
errors. 

More than 4 errors in 
spelling or grammar. 

Smart Goal 
SMARTgoal was 
clearly written and 
exceeded. 

SMARTgoal was 
clearly written and 
met. 

SMARTgoal was 
unclear or not met 

SMARTgoal was 
unclear and not met. 

21st Century 
Skill 

21st Century Skill was 
stated and strong 
evidence of progress 
presented. 

21st Century Skill was 
stated and evidence 
of progress 
presented. 

21st Century Skill was 
stated. 

21st Century Skill was 
not stated. 

 


